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Dr Jia Hou 
 

Dr Jia Hou, M.D., Ph.D., serves as the Deputy Chief Physician at the Department of Clinical 

Immunology and Allergy within the Children’s Hospital of Fudan University, located in the National 

Children’s Medical Centre in Shanghai, China. With a focus on paediatric allergy and immunologic 

diseases, Dr Hou has dedicated over a decade to researching and treating primary 

immunodeficiency diseases.  

 

Beyond her clinical and academic roles, Dr Hou actively engages in public welfare charity work for 

primary immunodeficiency diseases. Since 2014, she has played a pivotal role in organising the 

global PID commemoration week at the Children’s Hospital of Fudan University, demonstrating her 

commitment to raising awareness and supporting PID patients and their families. Through her 

efforts, Dr Hou strives to make a meaningful impact in the lives of those affected by these 

conditions, while also championing charitable initiatives to provide essential resources and support 

for domestic PID patients. 

 


